




What if I can’t find my school?
Depending on your district, not every school may be 
starting School Cash Online at same time. Please con-
firm with your school if the school is participating in 
offering this to parents.

What if I can’t see any items?
Each school creates their own items for purchase and 
assigns them to the students. Once assigned, they will 
appear online under the student. Please contact the 
school if you do not see the item you are looking for.

Do I need to re-register a student 
that moves to a different school? 
If the student is moving to another school within the 
district, and School Cash Online is available for that 
school, then the items for the student will automatically 
be updated to reflect the new school. 

If the student is moving outside the district or to a 
school that does not have School Cash Online, the 
student will be de-activated in School Cash Online. 

What if I want a refund?
Please contact your school office if you would like to 
request refunds for any items purchased. MyWallet 
balances can be refunded by sending a request to 
myWallet@kevgroup.com�� 

Need Help?
Contact Parent Help Desk
 1.866.961.1803

parenthelp@schoolcashonline.com






